
SUGAR ISLAND TOWNSHIP
SPRING SPECIAL CLEANUP 

SUBJECT TO AVAILABILITY, OPEN-TOP DUMPSTERS WILL BE POSITIONED 
AND AVAILABLE TO ACCEPT HOUSEHOLD REFUSE AT THE NORTH 

TRANSFER STATION FOR THE MONTH OF JUNE 2021. A METAL 
RECYCLING DUMPSTER WILL ALSO BE AVAILABLE. 

This cleanup activity is dedicated to support residents and taxpayers of Sugar Island 
Township with the disposal of HOUSEHOLD ITEMS. This activity is NOT designed to 
support business contractors or vendors dispose of their business-related debris.  
Contractors or vendors are asked to dispose of their business-related debris at an 
appropriate landfill on the mainland.       

SPECIAL NOTE: To reduce the abuse experienced in previous years, individuals wishing 
to utilize this opportunity must be prepared to prove residency and eligibility. A 
taxpayer list will be available at the Transfer Station for validation, if necessary.



SPECIAL CLEANUP PROHIBITIONS

The following items may not be disposed of in the open-top 
dumpsters provided by the Sugar Island Township:

• Vehicle Batteries
• Liquid Paint, Stains, etc.
• Vehicle Fluids
• Vehicle Tires
• Appliances with Toxic Fluids
• Fluorescent Bulbs
• Construction Materials such as 

Asphalt Shingles, Concrete, etc.

• Ammunition & Fireworks
• Propane Tanks
• Lawn Clippings & Leaves/Brush
• Expired Medicines
• Televisions, and other Electronics
• Sharps (i.e., Needles)
• Styrofoam
• Items Containing Asbestos 

SPECIAL NOTE: Debris created on the mainland should stay on 
the mainland.  When identified, individuals attempting to 
dispose of debris created on the mainland at the North Transfer 
Station will be turned away. 
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